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If more guns in society made us safer, the United States would be a haven for its 
citizens, families and youth.  The results of compiled data ( limited by "gun rights 
advocates ) show we experience more gun violence than similar countries.  In an 
effort to reduce the prevelence of the threat, confiscated and surrendered firearms 
should not be returned to public interactions.
  
Firearms and accessories designed to shoot rounds mechanically ( at a rate to 
compound tissue damage ) and ammunition capacity allowing continuous firing 
should be restricted.
*
2018 Veterans For Peace - Position Statement
This is the holistic view of gun violence that Veterans For Peace wants to share with 
all those who share a sense of urgency that something must be done. Yes, military 
assault weapons should be banned. High capacity ammo magazines too. Thorough 
background checks should be required of all those wishing to purchase firearms, 
without exceptions. Those are obvious common-sense steps that are being demanded 
by the March For Our Lives. We must work to support these young folks and others 
who have been engaged to continue getting to the root of the epidemic of violence.
https://www.veteransforpeace.org/files/3415/9976/7320/2018_Position_StatementsCo
mplete_9.10.20.pdf
LD 2086 ought to pass


